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NEW QUESTION: 1
A security policy is an overall general statement produced by
senior management that dictates what role security plays within
the organization. What are the different types of policies?
Each correct answer represents a complete solution. Choose all
that apply.
A. Systematic
B. Advisory
C. Informative
D. Regulatory
Answer: B,C,D
Explanation:
Explanation/Reference:
Explanation: Following are the different types of policies:
Regulatory: This type of policy ensures that the organization
is following standards set by specific industry regulations.
This policy type is very detailed and specific to a type of

industry. This is used in financial institutions, health care
facilities, public utilities, and other government-regulated
industries, e.g., TRAI. Advisory: This type of policy strongly
advises employees regarding which types of behaviors and
activities should and should not take place within the
organization. It also outlines possible ramifications if
employees do not comply with the established behaviors and
activities. This policy type can be used, for example, to
describe how to handle medical information, handle financial
transactions, or process confidential information. Informative:
This type of policy informs employees of certain topics. It is
not an enforceable policy, but rather one to teach individuals
about specific issues relevant to the company. It could explain
how the company interacts with partners, the company's goals
and mission, and a general reporting structure in different
situations.
AnswerB is incorrect. No such type of policy exists.

NEW QUESTION: 2
A manufacturing company wants to implement predictive
maintenance on its machinery equipment The company will install
thousands of loT sensors that will send data to AWS in real
time A solutions architect is tasked with implementing a
solution that will receive events in an ordered manner for each
machinery asset and ensure that data is saved for further
processing at a later time Which solution would be MOST
efficient?
A. Use an Amazon SQS standard queue for real-time events with
one queue for each equipment asset Trigger an AWS Lambda
function from the SQS queue to save data to Amazon S3
B. Use Amazon Kinesis Data Streams for real-time events with a
shard for each equipment asset Use Amazon Kinesis Data Firehose
to save data to Amazon EBS
C. Use Amazon Kinesis Data Streams for real-time events with a
partition for each equipment asset Use Amazon Kinesis Data
Firehose to save data to Amazon S3
D. Use an Amazon SQS FIFO queue for real-time events with one
queue for each equipment asset Trigger an AWS Lambda function
for the SQS queue to save data to Amazon EFS
Answer: D
Explanation:
Explanation
Amazon SQS Introduces FIFO Queues with Exactly-Once Processing
and Lower Prices for Standard Queues You can now use Amazon
Simple Queue Service (SQS) for applications that require
messages to be processed in a strict sequence and exactly once
using First-in, First-out (FIFO) queues. FIFO queues are
designed to ensure that the order in which messages are sent
and received is strictly preserved and that each message is
processed exactly once.
Amazon SQS is a reliable and highly-scalable managed message

queue service for storing messages in transit between
application components. FIFO queues complement the existing
Amazon SQS standard queues, which offer high throughput,
best-effort ordering, and at-least-once delivery. FIFO queues
have essentially the same features as standard queues, but
provide the added benefits of supporting ordering and
exactly-once processing. FIFO queues provide additional
features that help prevent unintentional duplicates from being
sent by message producers or from being received by message
consumers. Additionally, message groups allow multiple separate
ordered message streams within the same queue.
https://aws.amazon.com/about-aws/whats-new/2016/11/amazon-sqs-i
ntroduces-fifo-queues-with-exactly-once-pr

NEW QUESTION: 3

A. MD5
B. key
C. CISCO
D. EIGRP
Answer: C
Explanation:
R4 and R2 configs are as shown below:
Clearly we see the actual key chain is named CISCO.
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